
 
Faith Financial Consulting is now offering churches a  

Financial Practices Assessment. 
Contact us now and get $100 off the regular cost! 

 
What is a Financial Practices Assessment? A Financial Practices Assessment is 
a snapshot of the church’s financial practices and internal controls.  If your church 
bylaws require an outside audit this is the first step in documenting financial 
practices.  Good financial practices greatly reduce the risk of fraud.     
 
In this assessment, we will document such areas as : 

• Weekly deposit practices 
• Bank reconcilliation 
• Payment Practices  
• Charitable Contribution Practices 

 
Our strength is in our team 
Steve England, owner of Faith Financial has been a Pastor of Administration and  
has managed church budgets as large as $2.8 million and completed a $14.3 million 
church campus re-location project that came in on budget.  
 
Dave Leininger is a CPA with over 30 years experience in public accounting. He 
provides a full range of audit and risk management services, putting special focus on 
churches and non-profit organizations. You can learn more about Dave and his 
business at www.leiningercpa.com. 

 
To learn more about how your church may benefit from a financial practice 
assessment, please contact Steve England at 507-722-1562 or 
steve@faithfinancialconsulting.com 
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